
Manor Estates Housing Association

Manor Estates Housing Association are delighted to have retained their
gold accreditation from Investors in People. At the start of March, all staff
were asked to complete an online questionnaire and then, over the course
of two days 26/27th March, 44.2% of staff, the CEO and the Chair were
interviewed by the IIP assessor.

The assessment highlighted areas that the Association should be proud of
relating to an open and transparent culture, values that are deeply
embedded that drive the Association’s practices, as well as a strong focus
on performance. Areas for the Association to grow and develop further
good practice were also identified.

CEO “The Association recently celebrated its 30th anniversary on 21st

March 2025 and to maintain our gold IIP status is a wonderful reflection of
the hard work and dedication from all the staff and voluntary Board
members. Everyone at MEHA works hard to try and provide the best
service to our tenants and that is what matters.”


